
   

 

 

Dear Students,  

We would like to invite you to our Cultural Orientation Workshop. At the event you will learn 
a lot about Poland and Poles, Warsaw, our University, culture shock, and multicultural 
communication. We hope that it will prove useful during first weeks of your stay in Warsaw.  
 
Each of three workshops (conducted in English) will last two days and will take place from 9 
am to 5 pm in the building of the University of Warsaw Library (BUW; 56/66 Dobra Street) on 
both days. 
 

When? For whom? Registration 

Workshop on 19–20 of 

October 

first-year long term students of 

the second cycle (MA) 

click here to register 

(registration open until 

October 14, 12 noon) 

Workshop on 16–17 of 

November 

first year long term students of 

the first cycle (BA) 

click here to register 

(registration open until 

November 2, 12 noon) 

Workshop on 23–24 of 

November 

long term students of 2nd and 

3rd year of the first cycle, long 

term students of the second 

cycle, long term students of 

4th and 5th year of uniform 

master level studies 

click here to register 

(registration open until 

November 9, 12 noon) 

 
In order to participate you only need to register. 
 
We will provide coffee and lunch. 
 
Learn more on our website and Facebook group:  

 http://welcome.uw.edu.pl/october-at-welcome-point/ 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/welcomeUW/  

 
Kind regards, 

Welcome Point Team 

 welome@uw.edu.pl, www.welcome.uw.edu.pl 
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